
Please join us!
The Catholic Pro-Life Committee Invites You to a 

Speakers Bureau Workshop
YOU can make a difference!

 Educate our youth to respect life and practice chastity
 Proclaim the Gospel of Life to adult groups in our diocese
 Learn the new and fun activities that we incorporate into 

our presentations!

When?  Saturday, May 16, from 9:00 a.m. – 12:00 noon

Where?  St. Monica Catholic Church
             9933 Midway Rd, Dallas

   Room 217, Family Center

Thank you for your interest in sharing these life-saving 
messages with young people and adult groups.

To RSVP or if you have any questions
Contact Jan Storey, 972-986-5463, or 

jstorey@prolifedallas.org.

We are looking forward to meeting you!
Thank you for helping to promote life.

Sheree Havlik Jan Storey
Speakers Bureau Director Education Coordinator
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